View this email in your browser



RUDDEROW-MAMUCARI CHAPER #6

Chapter Headquarters P.O. Box 11447 Philadelphia, PA 19111

Newsletter - March 2022

OUR CHAPTER IS ONLY AS STRONG AS OUR MEMBERSHIP. PLEASE JOIN US AT THE NEXT MEETING.

Next Meeting: March 8, 2023 1300 HRS.

Northeast Philadelphia Vet Center 101 E Olney Ave Suite C-7 Phila., PA 19120 Route 26 Bus stops at Front and Olney

PLEASE NOTE: Add our address to your contacts: dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

At last months chapter meeting Commander Kapustiak along with the officers presented a photograph of the Vietnam Women's Memorial for the Veterans Center to display in their collection.



NEWS YOU CAN USE

Virtual Women Veterans Symposium - Here for H.E.R. (Hope. Education. Resources.)

This symposium will feature speakers who will provide information on benefits, services and resources available for the Women Veteran population and those family members, caregivers, survivors, as well as individuals and organizations who support and advocate for them. Read More; <u>Virtual Women Veterans Symposium</u>

Five unique jobs with Veterans' preference

If you're looking for a job like the one you had in the military, chances are you'll find it at VA—and your Veterans' preference will apply! VA offers numerous unique opportunities that may not spring to mind when you think of a large health care system. READ MORE

VA Disability & VA Pension: What's the Difference?

Learn the difference between VA Disability and VA Pensions in this episode of the SITREP.

WATCH

Veterans Helping Veterans: VETS4Warriors Provides 24/7 Peer Support to Prevent a Crisis

Vets4Warriors, housed at the Rutgers University Behavioral Health Care National Call Center, is a one-of-a-kind, 24/7 peer support network. The program complements official government resources available to service members, Veterans, family members and caregivers, but remains separate from them.

LEARN MORE

The Newsletter is now also published as an email. The email version has links that you can click on to easily get more information – something we cannot do with the printed version of the newsletter. Sign up for the email version send a request to:

dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com

To insure delivery to your inbox add our email address to your contacts list.

Andrew Kapustiak Geoffrey Moulton Jeanne Hannum Stephen Resling Larry Smith
Commander Adjutant 1st Jr. Commander Treasurer Chaplain Service Officer
215.455.2454 215.645.2453 215.850.2813 215.342.5167 267.779.9651

CHARTERED BY A SPECIAL ACT OF CONGRESS

Our mailing address is:

dav.chapter6.pa@gmail.com
Chapter website: http://www.davmembersportal.org/chapters/pa/06/default.aspx

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list.</u>

This email was sent to << Test Email Address >> why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

DAV PA Chapter 6 · PO Box 11447 · Philadelphia, PA 19111-0447 · USA

